13 March 2006

TO:

J. Kelley



R. Goudreau

FROM:
George J. Pedersen



Chairman of the Board & CEO


SUBJ:

NATO

The enclosed letter is from a gentleman who is apparently a Program Director in Security Programming at NATO.  Would you please take the appropriate action to contact the gentleman and determine if the funding opportunities he makes reference to are of interest to us?  Do we know this Program Office?  Does the security technology represent a problem in obtaining an export license?

George

cc:
R. Coleman


E. Renzi


S. O’Brien


J. Brown


D. Thurman

